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• Congrats to the STEM Robotics team – they came in third place in the 
Robot design at the competition held on December 8th!!!  A BIG shout 
out to Mr. Burt for taking the lead this year with the Robotics team. 

• The student council members has been busy this holiday season:  they 
volunteered to ring the bell for the Salvation Army Red Kettle drive at 
Cabela’s in Dundee, MI on December 14th from 10 am – 12 pm.  The 
student council also sponsored a holiday food drive that supported 
both Bobbie’s Staff and the Erie Food Closet.  All donated items have 
been dispersed out.  Over 600 items were donated.  

• Trimester #1 report cards were sent home on Dec. 4th.  They closed 
out the busy month with a holiday student spirit week Dec. 16th-20th!! 

• Tis the season to be Jolly – the Mason Central staff have been 
showing their holiday spirit by wearing ugly sweaters made by the 
students at the PTA holiday event held Dec. 8th.  The staff held an 
underground spirit week Dec. 9th-13th for the students to guess what 
they are dressed up like each day! Mr. Pollard’s office was wrapped 
up tight on Wednesday morning by some sneaky elves and we both 
dressed up as elves for the students to find us hiding throughout the 
school at arrival on Dec. 19th and 20th!   

• Ten students attended the Shop with a Cop on December 19th with the 
Luna Pier and Erie Police Departments.  The departments do an 
amazing job spoiling our kiddos at this event.   

• Teams (Grades 3-4-5) have been selected for the 2025 Science 
Olympiad competition in March.  Practices will begin after the holiday 
break!! 

• Have a wonderful and blessed holiday season! 


